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OVERVIEW:  S.L. 2016-74 makes changes to the law governing motor vehicle dealer record 

retention. 

This act became effective June 30, 2016. 

CURRENT LAW:  Under current law, motor vehicle dealers must keep a copy of records of all 

vehicles received and sold by the dealer, and make them available to DMV for inspection. 

BILL ANALYSIS:  House Bill 594 modifies State law as follows: 

 Authorizes the motor vehicle records to be kept in electronic form. 

 Authorizes the records to be kept by a third party. 

 Requires DMV to adopt rules consistent with the bill, without the requirement for a fiscal 

analysis of the rule. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This act became effective June 30, 2016. 


